
PN/VAT/2020-14 

30.12.2020 

INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 

Notice to VAT Registered Persons

The public notice number PN/VAT/2020-13 issued on 06.10.2020 has been 

amended as follows. 

Validity of the last issued extension letters with regard to Credit Vouchers (CV) due 

against the VAT deferred at the Customs/BOI under deferment facility, has been 

further extended up to February 28, 2021. 
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